
From: noella armstrong  
 Sent: Wednesday, October 23, 2013 2:01 PM 
 To: Kucera, Lauren 
 Subject: one-way to two-way Bruce St/Elmwood Ave 
 
 Hello, I am emailing to object to the consideration that Bruce St. and Elmwood Ave. be made 
into two-way traffic. My husband and I live at 132 Bruce Street, which is just west of Wortley. 
Bruce Street is a very narrow street and will not allow for two-way traffic and parking of vehicles 
on one side of the street. There are also many large service trucks that deliver goods to the 
businesses off the alley-drive (behind Wortley) or simply park on the street in order to deliver 
their products to the restaurant/pub. Even now it is difficult for the LTC bus to have barely 
enough room to get by. This would be ridiculously compounded if traffic was trying to go both 
ways. The intersection at Bruce and Wortley is already busy and challenging enough without the 
added confusion of cars going BOTH ways at a 4-way stop. This is the problem as we see it and 
that is only from our perspective of the blocks between Wharncliffe and Wortley. I'm sure you 
are hearing from the people who live east of Wortley up to Ridout St. where the street is just as 
narrow. And if this proposal were to eliminate all parking on Bruce or Elmwood, that would 
cause MANY patrons who shop in Wortley Village to have to find parking elsewhere. For the 
record our contact information is        
Noella Armstrong and Jon Arnold     
132 Bruce Street    
N6C 1G8      
Thank you. 


